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Southside A’s  

2016 Board of Directors* 
 

Officers: 

Director: Jason Carne*     770-500-4171 

28modela@att.net    

Vice-Director: Jim Wingo*    404-683-7344 

nosomi2@gmail.com 
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                         Jim Johnston*        678-423-4344 

                  jamesrj@charter.net 

Treasurer:     Cheryl Simpson*    770-463-5833 

simp94@bellsouth.net 

 

Past Dir./Advisor:  Bob Simpson 

Simpson.tractorworks@yahoo.com 

Committee Chairpersons: 
 

Newsletter:           Gwyneth Shotwell* 
                                 (Mike Shotwell, unpaid consultant) 

Tech Co-chairs:   Jim Johnston/Tom Romine* 

Membership:      Jackie Johnston 

Activities Director: Dick Carne 

Historian/Scrapbook: Ann Hunter  

Mileage keeper:               Eugene Willingham 

Website Team:  

     Webmaster: Pat Tyler* 

     Art Direction: Mike Shotwell 

Visit our website! 
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  2016 Southside A’s Club Events  
 

September 2-4 Fun With Dick & Jane Tour,  
Rome, GA 

September 10 International Model A Day – 
Blackbird Café,  

October 27-29 Sweet Home Alabama Tour, with 
CAMAFC, Tuscaloosa, AL 

November TBD Southside A’s Annual Meeting 

December 2-3 Madison Tour of Homes 
 

2016 Events of Interest  
 

September 16-17 Model A Day at the Gilmore 

September 17 Annual Smith & Jones Swap Meet, 
West Columbia, SC. Sponsored by the 
Palmetto A’s 

September 19-22 MARC National Tour –  
Hudson Valley, NY 

October 5-8 Hershey Swap Meet, Hershey, PA 
 

Editor’s Notes:   

Well, September is going to be a fun, active month!  We’re 

having a great turnout for the Fun With Dick & Jane Tour 

to start out, and then we’ll be enjoying a tour to celebrate 

International Model A Day, with food, antiques and ice 

cream…yum! 

Check out a fun link to Model A YouTube videos featuring 

some of our members.  And speaking of videos, we’ll start 

October out with Dinner and a Movie at the Huey Theater. 

You’ll also find in the Board Meeting Minutes a tentative 

schedule of club events through 2017 that came out of a 

recent planning meeting led by Activities Director, Dick 

Carne. 

Have a safe and enjoyable Labor Day weekend! 

--Gwyneth Shotwell 
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~ 3 ~ 
 

Happy Birthday!  Happy  Anniversary!  

  
4th    – Dianne Gerken 22nd –  Jim & Ann Hunter 
13th  – Shirley Davis 24th –  Richard & Susan Buff 
29th – Harry Saunders  
  
  

 

Notes from Our Director 

Hello everyone,  

Welcome Fall of 2016!  Cooler weather and great touring opportunities are just around the corner.  I hope that each of 

you will take part in our upcoming events.  I believe this is the best time of year for touring.  As I am writing this, the 

fun with Dick and Jane tour is rapidly approaching and I am working to prepare a car for the tour. 

I decided to borrow my friend’s 31 Fordor sedan for this trip so that 

Tina and I could bring little Gary along with us.  The plan was 

simple…  borrow the Fordor, install a seatbelt in the back to secure a 

child’s car seat, and enjoy the trip.  Not so fast!  I picked up the Fordor 

on Sunday evening in Loganville, GA and drove it home without 

incident.  Gary and I worked to install the seatbelt on Monday evening, 

and with his help, we were able to get the seatbelt installed and 

working properly.  As with any project like this, once completed, you 

have to take the car for a test drive so that you can enjoy the fruits of 

your labor.  We quickly loaded up for a quick spin before dark.  Once 

we were far enough away from the house to make walking home an 

ordeal, we experienced some real Model A fun!  

I went to apply the brakes and we lost all power.  Lights, spark, 

everything went black.  When I lifted my foot from the brake, all 

power was restored.  My first instinct was to check the brake switch to see if it was grounding out.  I disconnected the 

two wires from the switch so that we could make it back home (without walking).  This seemed to work so away we 

went, bound for home.  A couple of minutes later when I had to make another stop, the same thing happened.  No 

Power!  Just to complicate this situation further, now the starter would not turn over in order to restart the car.  

Thankfully, we were on a slight hill and I was able to jump the car off and continue toward the house.  Carefully 

planning my stops and now planning to use the emergency brake to slow down in order to keep the car running.  As 

we approached the next stop sign, I gently pulled the emergency brake which promptly locked up the right rear tire 

and would not release.  Let’s take a moment to recap:  Too far from home to comfortably walk, very understanding 

wife and patient baby in the car, no service brakes, no starter, locked up right rear wheel, and of course it was now 

dark. One positive though, the seatbelt and child’s safety seat were performing beautifully. 

We did make it home without having to walk and now I have some more fun opportunities ahead as I tear into the car 

and correct these issues!  It is a good thing, I enjoy working on these old cars as much as I enjoy driving them!  If you 

see us in the Fordor on the Fun with Dick and Jane tour, you will know that all turned out as planned, if you see a 

child strapped to the tailgate of a roadster pick-up, touring around Rome, GA, don’t even ask! 

-Jason Carne 
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      HERE YE, HERE YE! 

      Behold our newest members! 
 

     

 

  September 10, 2016 

  International Model A Day 
 

Come celebrate IMAD with the club! 

Tom and Liz Romine will take us on a fun “zig-zag” route (with expert help 

from Fred Huey) to travel to Woodbury, GA, and the Blackbird Café.  The 

restaurant is located in an early 1900s building and has good food at good 

prices.  There is good parking on a side street. 

There are a couple of nice shops for the ladies (antiques plus) within 

walking distance, that can be visited after lunch.  And then we’ll head out 

to a club favorite…ice cream!  This is at a local peach grower, and the 

Romines taste-tested the peach ice cream, giving it a thumbs up. 

Lastly, we’ll take a short jaunt to the Red Oak Covered Bridge.  We haven’t 

been on a covered bridge tour for quite some time, so it will be a fun stop. 

The particulars: 

MEETING PLACE:  Sam’s Club, Fischer Rd. and Hwy 34 in Sharpsburg. 

TIME:  9:30 AM for a 9:45 departure, with gas tanks full and bladders 

empty.  Our reservation is for 11:00 at the café. 

RSVP:  Tom Romine at ModelATom@comcast.net, or phone 770-527-

4039,  by Sept. 7, so he can give the restaurant an accurate head 

count. 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

Walt and Jenny Smith 

Villa Rica, GA. 

They will be participating in 

the Dick & Jane Tour, so be 

sure to introduce yourselves! 

Blackbird Cafe 

mailto:ModelATom@comcast.net


~ 5 ~ 
 

JOIN US FOR THE SOUTHSIDE A’S ANNUAL  

DINNER AND A DRIVE-IN MOVIE 

Saturday October 1st  

Hosted by Bob & Cheryl Simpson and Kathy & Fred Huey 

 

TIME:  Kickin the Tires 5:30p.m./ Dinner 6:30p.m./ Movie 7:30p.m.  

PLACE:  The Huey Homestead, 1825 Palmetto Tyrone Rd., Sharpsburg 

  Simpsons are providing the BBQ and Hueys are providing Tea, soft drinks, 

water, ice, plates, cups, cutlery. 

BRING:  Club members please bring a side to share and a chair to sit on.  

To coordinate potluck items, a “Perfect Potluck” has been set up 

online. Simply go to www.perfectpotluck.com and enter  

Coordinator: Huey  and Password: 1939 

Or try this link  http://www.PerfectPotluck.com/meals.php?t=VTID7706. 

RSPV to Kathy Kelly Huey  kkhuey@gmail.com 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

And speaking of movies….. 

A few members of the club have been involved in making YouTube videos featuring their cars, 
and hosted by the antique car guru himself, Robert Taylor!  Director Edward Harlaque has done 
a wonderful job of creating both homey and informative presentations.  And he will be doing 
more, so don’t be surprised if you get a phone call!  Check out the link below to view the series 
known as American Heritage Classics with Robert Taylor.  Either click or copy/paste. 

  https://www.youtube.com/results?search_query=american+heritage+classics+robert+taylor
  

http://www.perfectpotluck.com/
http://www.perfectpotluck.com/meals.php?t=VTID7706
mailto:kkhuey@gmail.com
https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://sgwm.com/vincent/wp-content/uploads/sites/36/2015/04/littleboy4.jpg&imgrefurl=http://sgwm.com/blog/news/the-little-boy/&docid=0iWKVMVnSUTVUM&tbnid=CbVie7HK5MY_wM:&w=2048&h=1197&bih=904&biw=1680&ved=0ahUKEwirhumXj-DOAhXCkh4KHSw7AegQMwhxKCswKw&iact=mrc&uact=8
https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://67.media.tumblr.com/0fc32a357cc232113fc548766d3ba58a/tumblr_nn48ikVauc1u5cbz1o1_1280.jpg&imgrefurl=http://littleboymovie.com/&docid=4U1YZsuwm6boPM&tbnid=aLcxrB-7uJ__PM:&w=1253&h=1920&bih=904&biw=1680&ved=0ahUKEwirhumXj-DOAhXCkh4KHSw7AegQMwg5KAIwAg&iact=mrc&uact=8
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MAFFI – MODEL A DAY – September 16-18, 2016 

Model A-ers everywhere.  Time is running out to make your plans for Model A Day, 

September 16, 17, 2016.  Check out maffi.org for hotel information but do it quickly as 

rooms are filling up.  

There are several new self-guided tours for Friday taking you to the Galesburg Antique 

Mall, the Kalamazoo Valley Auto Heritage Tour, the Air Museum, the Kalamazoo Museum 

and various Winery and Craft Brewery tours. 

On Friday evening at the host hotel, the seminar will be a video presentation on the Around the World Model A trip 

that four Model A's made in 1982 and one of the vehicles that completed that trip will be on display at the 

museum.  There will be an all Model A swap meet.  Alex Janke (Water Pumps), Trudy Vestal (Fashions) and Jordon 

Beller (AA Trucks) will be presenting seminars on Saturday. 

This is the 50th Anniversary of the Gilmore Car Museum so there will be lots of new exhibits throughout the 

museum campus and perhaps a seminar on the Gilmore's history.  We hope you will be able to join us for a great 

weekend of Model A fun.  If you are a MAFFI member, admission is free, but you MUST have your membership 

card with you.  The MAFFI trustees appreciate your support of the Model A Museum at the Gilmore Car Museum in 

Hickory Corners, MI.   MAFFI.org. 

Featured Photo of the Month: (As with 2015, we will be featuring photos that glorify the Model A in 

all its varied styles, and enhanced by beautiful or intriguing settings.  Keep track of your favorites throughout the 

year and we will once again take a tally and announce the winner for “Miss 2016.”)   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
SEPTEMBER  

http://maffi.org/
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Cooling tips for summer weather – Part 2: 

Bentley Bohanan 

(Editor’s note: Here are follow-up questions that relate to the cooling equipment article from last month.) 

Q: I was driving my Model A the other morning when it started overheating. Water was splashing on the 

windshield, so I pulled over immediately. My temperature gauge only read 140◦, and it really wasn’t low 

on water.  What’s going on? 

A:  My guess is your car is really not overheating, you just have a faulty radiator cap. Water can escape 

around the cap during normal driving. Examine the gasket on the radiator cap to see if it is cracked or 

even gone. This is especially a problem on a Quail or Moto-meter, which depend on rubber seals. These 

seals and gaskets can be purchased inexpensively and with a little work you can solve the problem. 

Q: My Model A seems to use water excessively. Every time I drive it I have to add at least ½ gallon. 

Where is it going? 

A: Your problem might be more serious.  First I would check for a leaky head gasket. This can be done by 

performing a pressure test on the cylinder block. Here at the shop we do this by capping off the radiator 

hoses.  Then we put 5 pounds of air pressure in the cooling system. The test fixture has a gauge that you 

can watch to see if it is losing pressure. If it is losing pressure then you probably have a leaky head gasket 

or perhaps even a crack in the head or block. 

Q: Okay, I’ve done the pressure test and don’t seem to be losing any pressure. What do I do next? 

A: I’m afraid the  next thing you will have to try is the Radiator. When I first got my 1928 Roadster 

Pickup, I used to ride around with a 5-gallon container of water in the back of the truck. Every time I 

stopped I would put a little water in the radiator. This got old pretty quick. First I had the radiator 

serviced at a local radiator shop.  When this didn’t help I broke down and purchased a new Brassworks 

radiator. It was about $700, but it solved the problem once and for all. The truck has been on the road 

for many years with no more overheating or water loss problems. 

Good luck with your cooling system this summer! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Tech Corner 
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Highlights from the Aug., 2016 

Board Meeting 

The Southside A’s August 2016 Board Meeting was 
held on Monday August 8thth at Tim’s Country 
Buffett in Fayetteville, GA.     

The meeting was called to order at 6:50 PM by 
Director Jason Carne.  The following Board 
Members, in addition to Jason were present: Bob & 
Cheryl Simpson, Jim Johnston, Gwyneth Shotwell, 
Jim Wingo, Tom Romine, and Pat Tyler.  The 
following Club Members were also present: Dick 
Carne, Mike Shotwell, Liz Romine and Ray Besch.  

 Secretary/Membership Report –Jim Johnston 
presented a membership application from Walt 
& Jenny Smith from Villa Rica, GA.  The 
application was approved. The total 
membership is now at 59 (55 regular and 4 
Honorary).   

 Old Business – Gwyneth Shotwell initiated a 
discussion on the value of distributing the 
Newsletter via the website (previously 
discussed as a way to get the members to use 
the website) in lieu of emailing the actual 
document.  It was decided that Gwyneth will 
continue to distribute the Newsletter via email, 
and a link to the website will be included. 

 Jason restated his intent to make revisions to 
the By Laws in two areas – how the Board is 
made up and the requirement to hold a year end 
meeting/Christmas party.  The revisions will be 
presented at the next board meeting for 
approval prior to voting by the membership at 
the annual business meeting.  

 New Business – Gwyneth Shotwell presented a 
copy of the Southeast Touring Groups 
Newsletter.  The Group is headed up by Happy 
Begg of the Palmetto A’s and they will focus on 
two tours per year.  One each in the spring and 
fall.  The spring 2017 tour will take place in 
Kentucky. 

Committee Reports -   

Tech – Tom Romine procures gear oil for Model 
A transmissions and rear ends in bulk 
quantities.  It is available from Tom @ 
$24.00/gallon.   

 

Jim Wingo has some tech ‘how to’ DVD’s from 
the Diablo A’s.  Jim suggested an idea for a tech 
meet would be to show these DVD’s especially 
when the weather does not to lend itself to 
working on Model A’s. 

 Activities – Dick also summarized the 
tour/event schedule through 2017 as follows –  

October 2016 – Sweet Home Alabama Tour 

November 2016 – Annual Membership/Business 
Meeting 

December 2016 – (tentative) Overnight tour to 
Madison GA  - Christmas tour of historic homes. 

January 2017 – Dinner & Movie 

February 2017 – Valentine’s Day Tour 

March 2017 – (tentative) overnight tour 

April 2017 – Tour to Athens GA & George Bugg 
collection 

May 2017 – Social Security Run 

June 2017 – SSA’s Club Social at the Besches 

July 2017 – Tech Meet 

August 2017  - Moonlight Tour 

September 2017 – Fall Tour 

October 2017 – Sweet Home Alabama. Overnight 
tour with Gold Mine Region 

November 2017 – Annual Membership/Business 
meeting 

December 2017 – Eufaula AL – Christmas tour of 
homes 

The next meeting will be Sept. 12, at Tim’s Country 
Buffett, Fayetteville. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:55PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jim Johnston, Recording Secretary   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Treasurer’s Report 
 

Balance as of  
June 30, 2016: 

$2,243.62 

Deposits:  $0.00 

Expenses: $0.00 

Balance as of  
July 30, 2016: 

 
$2,243.62 

  



~ 9 ~ 
 

    MOONLIGHT TOUR…. 

Our annual Moonlight Tour was wonderfully attended, with 34 people, 10 

Model A’s and even a 1965 Chevy Impala!  The weather was WARM but our 

drive produced some welcome breeze and the scenery was a lovely 

distraction.   

Tim’s Seafood Buffet did not disappoint…the service was friendly, the food tasty and plentiful and I’m 

positive no one left hungry.  The camaraderie was as warm as the weather, in fact there was a lot of 

lingering as folks shifted around the room to take up conversations with those at other tables. 

As our tour occurred one day before National Lighthouse Day, we decided to commemorate that with 

an appropriate door prized.  A quirky and fun lighthouse figurine with a perpetual calendar was won 

by the lucky Barbara Searock.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendees:  Tom & Betty Miller; Jim & Jackie Johnston; Bob & Cheryl Simpson and friends; Pat & Pam Tyler and friends; 
Mike & Gwyneth Shotwell; Steve and Barbara Searock and daughter; Eugene & Kathleen Willingham; Jim & Kim Wingo; 
Jerry Watkins; Jason Carne; Dick Carne, son Andrew and friend; Tom & Liz Romine; Fred & Kathy Huey and friends; 
Jack & Drena Miller. 

 

CALL FOR CARS!  “Grandparents Day Celebration.” Sunday, September 11, 5:00-8:00 PM at St. 

George’s Village in Roswell, 11350 Woodstock Rd. They would love to have the old cars there for the 
residents to enjoy and remember.  If you have some time to give and would like to participate, contact 
Jean Pastore at jpastore@stgeorgevillage.com or phone 678-987-0405. 

mailto:jpastore@stgeorgevillage.com
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FASHION FINDS…  By Gwyneth Shotwell 

L’Echo de Paris 
                    

The December, 1928 issue of McCall’s Magazine, in its regular section 
featuring fashions and sewing patterns, focused on the latest daytime 
ensembles coming out of Paris.   

These two fetching outfits were a two-piece take on the prevailing one-
piece frocks that were getting so much attention at the time.  These 
examples had the one-piece look but skillfully utilized a long, hip 
hugging jacket to not only achieve the elongated, flattering line so 
desirable, but also allowed the flexibility of removing the jacket when 
weather permitted.    

 

 
The outfit on the left:  One of the new jacket frocks has a 
skirt pleated in the front and a jacket cleverly cut to form a 
rounded bolero in the back.   The neckline is a low V, 
revealing the vest. 

 
On the right:  A skirt shirred in the front is combined with a hip 
length jumper with raglan sleeves and a novel neckline. A flat belt 
marks the waistline and forms a slight blouse.  
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     THIS IS A SPECIAL DISCOUNT FOR CAR CLUB MEMBERS! 
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You are invited to the Tenth Annual Sweet Home Alabama Tour  
October 26-29, 2016 

The Tour will be conducted as a hub tour from Tuscaloosa, Alabama and will feature spectacular 

scenery, County back roads, and local attractions. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registration will be on Wednesday, October 26th from 1:00 to 4:00 p.m. in the motel registration 

room.  From 4:30 to 6:00 p.m., we will have an ice breaker at the motel to greet old friends and meet 

new ones that share the Model “A” Ford hobby.  

We have planned a great three day lineup of touring this year.  Thursday morning we’re off to tour 

the Mercedes-Benz Museum and Visitor’s Center.  After the tour we will continue to Moundville, AL 

for lunch and a tour of the Moundville Archaeological Park and Museum.  In the evening, you will be 

free to explore the many fine restaurants in the area.  A list of restaurants will be provided in the 

registration packet.   

Friday morning we're off to Carrollton, AL and a drive-by of the 

Pickens Co. Court House to see the famous face in the window.  We 

continue on to tour the U.S. Snag Boat Montgomery, and have lunch 

and tour the Aliceville Museum.  Supper again will on your own.   

On Saturday morning we will saddle up in that “ole” A Model for a 

tour of downtown Tuscaloosa, AL, the Paul W. “Bear” Bryant 

Museum, and the Alabama Museum of Natural History.  After lunch 

we continue on to the Warner Transportation Museum.  The day will 

end with the "Farewell Banquet," an evening of dining, fellowship, and 

door prizes.  

Call (205) 750-8384 and make your reservations directly with the Courtyard  (Host Motel) 4115 

Courtney Drive, Tuscaloosa, AL 35405. Overflow motel is the Fairfield Inn 4101 Courtney Drive, 

Tuscaloosa Al 35405 (205) 366=0900. Tell them you are with the Sweet Home Alabama Tour to get the 

special tour rate of $119.00 plus tax per night (this includes breakfast).  The cutoff date for the tour 

rate is September 1, 2016. The designed tow vehicle parking area will be located in the side parking lot 

of the K-Mart shopping center which is located ¼ mile south of the motel.  The Tour Registration Form 

is attached. 

  

If you have any questions, please contact: Gary Wheat at (205) 799-4887 

/wheatapp@charter.net, wheat1215@charter.net  

or Henry Hinds at (205)345-3246, (Cell) (205) 799-8307 / hhinds@jplett.com.  

  

Bring “Henry’s Finest” and get ready to do a lot of tire kicking, touring, and having a good old time 

on the “Model A Highway.”                   REGISTRATION FORM ON NEXT PAGE…. 

Mercedes Benz Museum 
Moundville Archeological Park 

Warner Transportation Museum 

mailto:wheatapp@charter.net
mailto:wheat1215@charter.net
mailto:hhinds@jplett.com
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2016 National Events  

MARC National Tour – Hudson Valley, NY – Sept.19-22, 2016 

Plan to attend this National Tour to the history-rich Hudson Valley in New York next 
fall.  Visit “old money” mansions, the U.S. Military Academy at West Point, and many 
other sites of the Revolutionary War. 

For non-car related activities you’ll find wineries and shopping among the offerings. 

Check out page 3 of the Sept-Oct, 2015 Model A News for more info. You can also go 
the the Hudson Valley Region’s website for updates and more. 

www.HudsonValleyMARC.org 

 

 

 

And looking ahead to 2017 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.hudsonvalleymarc.org/
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Items For Sale 

 FOR SALE: Safety Cones - 18" Reflective and 

Collapsible. These compact cones are perfect to 

keep in your Model A for all kinds of 

situations.  They are good quality and new in the 

box.  Limited Supply.  $10. each.      

HarrySaunders,  404-352-

2946 or w4kj@arrl.net. 

  

 

 FOR SALE:   6 volt electrical items:  

1-LED tail light Rt side Red/red, $23;  

1-LED 3rd light (Brakelighter), $45;  

1-Electric wiper motor, inside, chrome, $30;  

Sparton Horn Cover, Black Concept Paint, $10.  

Contact: Tom Romine: 770-527-4039              

ModelATom@comcast.net       

    FOR SALE: 1929 Tudor Sedan. A “9” out of 10. 

Located in Eastman, GA. “Iris” is a great ride.  

Would like offers around $14K. 

Contact: Bobby Ray Holland - 478-231-8753    

 

FOR SALE: 1930 Tudor, completely restored. 

Engine has not run in years, but is complete.  

Includes numerous parts, both engine and body.  

Restoration photos also included.   Asking 

$15,000. Contact: Chuck Panzarella,  

770-463-4340  Cpanzarella1@att.net 

 

FOR SALE:  THE RESTORER MAGAZINE 179 

issues, 1975-2013. All years are not complete, but 

all copies are in “as new” condition. $500.00 for all, 

or I may consider discussing other sales. 

Contact Jim Langley at  jrpdl57@gmail.com or call 

(706) 289-6014, Phenix City, AL 

FOR SALE:  1930 Georgia License Plates.  

Unrestored and Restored. Singles, pairs, and 

sequentially numbered plates available. Email Jim 

Hunter at  ytguy@aol.com or call (770) 719-4742 

 

FOR SALE:  THE RESTORER MAGAZINE 179 

issues, 1975-2013. All years are not complete, but 

all copies are in “as new” condition. $500.00 for all, 

or I may consider discussing other sales. 

Contact Jim Langley at  jrpdl57@gmail.com or call 

(706) 289-6014, Phenix City, AL     

Club Items 

Shirts and Hats 
We have Vendors that supply embroidery for 

hats and shirts.  If you are interested contact 

Eugene Willingham @ 770-253-6518 or        

eewill@numail.org         

Name Tags  are available by contacting  

Teri  Besch at 770-487-9215 

 or  besch105@comcast.net 

 

 

 

 

Remember:  There is almost no limit to what you 

can have embroidered.  Use your imagination, 

talk to Eugene and see what you can come up 

with. 

mailto:w4kj@arrl.net
mailto:ModelATom@comcast.net
mailto:Cpanzarella1@att.net
mailto:jrpdl57@gmail.com
mailto:ytguy@aol.com
mailto:jrpdl57@gmail.com
mailto:eewill@numail.orgt
mailto:besch105@comcast.net
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Club Banners:  We have designed a Club 

Banner to display on your car when touring 

or just to hang in your shop.   Call Jim 

Johnston @ (678) 423-4344 or 

jamesrj@charter.net 

 

 

 

               

     
 

 
 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:jamesrj@charter.net
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              Invitation to join Model “A” Restorers Club 
(Membership in Southside A’s requires membership in MARC, as well.) 

MODEL “A” RESTORERS CLUB 
6721 Merriman 

Garden City MI 48135 

(734) 427-9050 office 

(734) 427-9054 fax 

modelarestorers@sbcglobal.net 

Membership Application 

2015 Dues- New or Renewals 
 ( ) US Membership $45.00 ( ) US & Canada Air Mail $55.00 ( ) International $61.00 

 

IMPORTANT: Make checks payable to Model “A” Restorers Club (M.A.R.C.) 

 

All Memberships from outside the U.S. are to be remitted by International Money Orders in U.S. Funds 

(drawn on U.S. Bank) or credit card. And a personal check drawn on U.S. bank (U.S. funds must stamped on 

check.) 

 

CREDIT CARD INFORMATION: 
(  ) Visa (  ) Master Charge or (  ) Discover Credit Card ( ) American Express 

#______________________________________ 

 
EXP Date_____             CVV2 Code #_________             Phone # ____________________________ 

(Last 3 numbers on back of Credit Card) 

 

Membership #___________________ E-mail________________________ 

Name: __________________________________________________ 

Address: ________________________________________________ 

City: ______________________ State: ___________ Zip: _________ 

I give permission to publish my phone number in the future MARC Membership Rosters: 
(  ) Yes (  ) No     Phone: _________________________ 

I give permission to publish my email in the future MARC Membership Rosters: 
(  ) Yes (  ) No     Email: _________________________ 

 
With your membership you will receive a club membership I.D. card and the Model “A” News, our BI-monthly 

club magazine. In addition, each member is entitled to a free 40 word classified ad in each issue of our 

international publication, the Model “A” News  

(A good source of parts and information you may need for your car). 

 

 

Model A Restorers Club Purpose: 

The purpose of the Model “A” Restorer’s Club is to encourage its members to acquire, preserve, restore, exhibit, 

and make use of the Model “A” Ford vehicles (models 1928-1931) and all things pertaining to the historical 

information, and to promote the introduction of ideas and fellowship among its members.  

The Southside A’s Newsletter: 

The Southside A’s Newsletter is published monthly by the Southside A’s Model A organization, members of 

the Model “A” Restorers Club, and is distributed by the club’s members and selected others. Non-copyrighted 

materials contained herein may be reprinted if credited to The Southside A’s Newsletter.  Reprints of 

copyrighted articles must have the approval of the original author.  Views expressed herein do not necessarily 

reflect the views of the Southside A’s Board of Directors or the National Model “A” Restorers Club.  

mailto:modelarestorers@sbcglobal.net
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